

NEWS

McLeod Law Responds to the COVID-19 Pandemic

March 11, 2020

In response to the COVID-19 Pandemic, McLeod Law is taking all the necessary measures to mitigate the outbreak of Coronavirus — within our own organization, and with respect to our client interactions and all those who we physically interact with. We are striving to balance the level of disruption to our clients matters, while protecting the health and well-being of all individuals. Specifically, we have issued policy with respect to travel, in-person meetings and events.

Both of our offices are open and operational at this time. We are encouraging our staff and clients to reduce the number of in-person meetings through alternatives such as video-conference, email, phone or postponing to a later date.

This is an unprecedented situation that our Management Team is closely monitoring. As the situation evolves, we will respond as necessary.

We want to give our clients' and our people the assurance that all the necessary procedures are in place and we are doing all that we can to continue to serve our clients and protect the health of all persons.

We wish you good health and look forward to seeing you in-person in the near future.

Kind regards,

Robin Lokhorst

Managing Partner
McLeod Law LLP